Office of the Principal
Women'’s College, Tinsukia

NOTICE

FOR ADMISSION INTO DEGREE 1°' SEMESTER

(09-08-2021)

This is for information of all aspiring students, who
have applied for admission into Degree 1% Semester class
through the online Admission Portal of the college, that
they will have to generate a “Unique ID” by logging on to
the web portal http://dheonlineadmission.amtron.in/sp/ of
Directorate of Higher Education, Assam.

As per order received from the Director of Higher
Education, Assam, this has become mandatory for all
students to get admission in the College.

For any help, contact: 9954224266, BBZ22914296, 9435136633,

9435085520
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